
Year 1 Newsletter – Spring 1 
 

After a fantastic Autumn Term, I am excited to welcome the children back for the 

Spring Term. They are enjoying reading ‘The Tiger Who Came To Tea,’ by Juidith Kerr 

and have learned some actions to help remember the story. As scientists, the children 

will be learning about materials and their properties and in maths, they are beginning to 

understand the properties of 2D shape.  

 

 

General Information 

PE – This term, the children have their PE lessons on a Friday afternoon. The children 

have both an outdoor and indoor session on this day. As the weather will be getting 

colder, please can you provide your child with warm PE kits such as long PE trousers and 

a jumper. 

 

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home 

as part of the home school agreement. The children are 

using the Read, Write, Inc. scheme and reading a few 

minutes every night will help to improve their reading 

stamina and fluency. Reading should be enjoyable and 

therefore, if they read books that they have selected 

independently, or news articles that they have found 

interesting, then we want to hear about it. The children will 

receive their reading record and RWI book on Friday for 

them to be safely returned on the following Thursday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Miss Barton 


